
Committee Secretary
Senate Legal and Constitutional Committees
PO Box 6100
Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600
Australia
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,
 
I,   would like to register my strong 
opposition to the Private Members’ Bill, sponsored by Senator Bob Brown called the

Australian Capital Territory (Self-Government) Amendment (Disallowance and

Amendment Power of the Commonwealth) Bill 2010.
 
Despite it being promoted as a bill empowering territories’ with greater self-governing

powers, it is clear that it will also be used to bring in other laws that are only wanted by

very narrow, self-interest groups. 
 
Euthanasia and Homosexual Civil Unions that will mimic marriage are two such
probabilities and are neither beneficial, nor essential to our community’s well-being.
 
Euthanasia is plain murder for convenience, disguised as compassion and Homosexual
Civil Unions seek to undermine the important family values our country holds dear and
are necessary for a healthy society.
 
I hope that sanity prevails and that you, our duly elected officials, represent the vast

majority of the electorate and don’t cave in to the vocal minority. Do what is right, not

politically expedient.

 




